
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We have been informed that a further 2 days of industrial strike action will be taking place 
on Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May. 
 

The action will result in partial or full school closures across the country. The decision to 
close the school, or to send pupils home, is never taken lightly, but in this instance (in 
which a ballot has been held to take lawful industrial action), the school has no choice but 
to take appropriate steps to ensure the health, safety and well-being of all pupils. 
 
Please see below a table which states which classes will be closed and which will 
be open as usual on the 2 upcoming strike days.  
 

Class Thurs 27th April Tues 2nd May 

Y3AW Closed Closed 

Y3D/S Open Closed 

Y3F/dB Closed Closed 

Y3R/N Open Open 

Y4JP Closed Closed 

Y4CW Open Open 

Y4JD Closed Open 

Y4S/W Closed Open 

Y5BB Closed Closed 

Y5NL Closed Closed 

Y5CP Open Open 

Y5C/R Open Closed 

Y6HH Open Open 

Y6R/J Open Open 

Y6S/W Open Open 

Y6SH Open Open 

 
Again, the school would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused, and would like to 
thank parents for your ongoing patience and understanding.   
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs R Hurding 

 


